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May 24, 2019

Dear Dr. Dae-Yeon Moon
Executive Secretary

North Pacific Fisheries Commission
Tokyo, Japan

Subject: Notification in accordance with paragraph 6, CMM 2017-09 (High Seas
_ Boarding and Inspection Procedures between Chinese Taipei and Japan)

Dear Dr. Moon,

With reference to the e-mail circulated by the Secretariat to all NPFC members on 11 May
2019, in which it attached a letter dated on 10 May 2019 from Mr. Takashi KOYA of
Resources Management Department of Fisheries Agency of Japan, I would like to notify the
Commission that Chinese Taipei also recognizes that the NPFC Boarding and Inspection
Procedures (CMM 2017-09) apply in their entirety as between Chinese Taipei and Japan.

Sincerely,
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Hong-yen Huang

Director-(General /

v
C.C: Mr. Takashi KOYA, Head of Delegation, Japan



